
CITY OF CHIPLEY 

STAFF REPORT 

  

SUBJECT: Florida Commerce Rural Infrastructure Fund Grant No. D0190 - Citywide Drainage 

Study – Preliminary Engineering Report 

 

MEETING DATE                                                            PREPARED BY                                                                                                                                                                                   
Tuesday, November 12, 2024           Patrice Tanner, City Administrator 

 

 

SUMMARY                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
Brent Melvin, Melvin Engineering, will discuss the Citywide Drainage Study – Preliminary Engineering 

Report. Once Council approves the study, it will be transmitted to the Florida Department of Commerce 

for close-out. 

  

RECOMMENDATION                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
City Staff recommend approval of the Florida Commerce Rural Infrastructure Fund Grant No. D0190 

- Citywide Drainage Study – Preliminary Engineering Report 

 

ATTACHMENTS                                                                                                                                                                                               
 

1. Preliminary Engineering Report 


